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Julie Patterson-Hunter

‘rom: Julie Patterson-Hunter

Sent: Friday, August 7, 2020 9:28 AM

To: All BOS Board Members

Cc: Alison Lehman; Mali Dyck

Subject: FW: Truckee/Placer Co. Discourage weekend visitors
Dist 5

From: Lillian Jamison [

Sent: Wednesday, August 5, 2020 10:18 AM
To: bdofsupervisors <bdofsupervisors@co.nevada.ca.us>
Subject: Truckee/Placer Co. Discourage weekend visitors

CAUTION: This-email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not C|IC|( Itnks or open attachments un

recognize the*sender and know the content is safe. " .

ATTN: Richard Anderson.

Please encourage the BOS to send a message discouraging visitors to Nevada County (to amend) the Town of Truckee message
discouraging visiting the Truckee-Tahoe Region on weekends through August 17th.

Please issue a strong statement discouraging visitation at all times until after Labor Day. The traffic and trash impacts are visible all
7eek long. If restaurants and shops were available to the resident population, we may be able to help sustain our local businesses.
As it is now, no one among my resident neighbors and friends want to venture anywhere the crowds are gathering, especially
downtown Truckee, and probably Grass Valley/NC is similar. No mandatory sidewalk mask ordinance enforcement. Lake and river
areas are being destroyed.

Please help us contain this potential spread from our limited resources.

Please reach out to Gov. Newsom and encourage State Wide ordinances to shelter in your own town or County. People DO listen to
those messages.

Thank you. Lillian

Sent from Mail for Windows 10





